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The Honorable Senator Beebe-Center
Distinguished Members of the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee
I am writing to express my wholehearted support for LD-679. As a former firefighter 
from Pittsfield and a resident of Dexter, I understand the importance of providing our 
first responders with the necessary funding to receive proper training.
This training is crucial not only for their own safety but also for their ability to 
effectively respond to emergencies and keep our communities safe. Unfortunately, we
are currently facing significant challenges in recruiting and retaining firefighters and 
EMS members.
Therefore, I strongly urge you to vote in favor of LD-679. This legislation has the 
potential to make a real difference in the lives of our first responders and the 
communities they serve.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


